
HOLLIS PLANNING BOARD 

SITE WALK MINUTES 

AUGUST 18, 2018 

FINAL 

 

PLANNING BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Bill Moseley; Chairman, Doug Cleveland; Vice Chairman, Cathy 

Hoffman, Rick Hardy, Jeff Peters, David Petry; Ex­Officio for the Selectmen 

 

STAFF: Mark Fougere, Planner; Kathie Donnelly, Interim Planning Assistant 

 

ALSO ATTENDING: Rita Cormier, Leo Cormier, Reggie Ouellette, Engineer; Connie Kenny, property 

owner; Bob Baskerville, Design Consultant; Kevin Smith, Doug Nye, 453 Silver Lake Road 

 

TIME: 8:45 AM 

 

WEATHER: Overcast, 75 degrees 

 

The site walk took place at 451 Silver Lake Road at 8:45 AM. The purpose of the site walk was to allow 

the Planning Board members an opportunity to walk around the property and visualize the area for the 

establishment of a snow plow sales and service business. The applicant had staked out the perimeter of 

the proposed building. B. Moseley explained that the application had been tabled, pending the 

completion of the site walk. The group discussed fencing, drainage, removal of tall pine trees and 

lighting.  

 

There were no further questions or comments. 

 

The site walk was concluded at approximately 9:30 AM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Kathie Donnelly 

Interim Planning Assistant 

Town of Hollis Planning Department 


